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Travel Team Testimonials 
 

 

I’m way over due in writing my “thank you” to you and your staff, especially Jake, who Mike thinks highly 

of.  As you know, Mike was a late-comer to the Burning River Program, but finally tried out for the traveling 

team in 2011.  I am not sure I have said it to you, but it was the best thing he could have done to advance his 

Lacrosse career.  I always knew he was a good player, but your program helped advance his skills and 

confidence and allowed him to show them off to coaches that would have never seen him.  Your advice and 

counsel was invaluable as we started the college recruiting process. 

 

As you know, Mercyhurst University is where Mike plans to attend next year.  You and your staff are a big 

reason why that happened and I can’t thank you enough.  I have and will continue to recommend the Burning 

River program to any parent who has a kid with good Lacrosse skills.  A year ago we had no clue where Mike 

would go or do and you helped change that.  It really is a terrific program and Mike loved it.  You and your staff 

should be proud of what you do for the kids in this area to advance the Lacrosse Program in Northeast 

Ohio.  Both me and my wife thank you!   

 

Best regards, 

 

Tom & Lori Poe    

http://www.brlax.net/

